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On February 19th, 2021 Prince of Songkla University, Phuket Campus led by Assoc. Prof. Pun Thongchumnum, 
Ph.D., Vice President for PSU Phuket Campus; Assoc. Prof. Prathana Kannaovakun, Ph.D., Vice President for 
Academic Affairs, Phuket Campus and the team invited the Chinese students to have a discussion about how to 
stay safe and live well during their study at PSU Phuket. Around 100 Chinese students attended the meeting. 
During the meeting, we had 2 Chinese lecturers from FIS assisted with the Chinese translation. The meeting 
lasted for an hour on the 5th floor of the President’s Office Building.

Recent Events

February 19: The Vice Presidents Meeting with the PSU Phuket Chinese Students

  February 2021 

February 25: Virtual MOU Signing Ceremony Between Chengdu University, China 
and Prince of Songkla University, Phuket Campus

On February 25th, 2021 Chengdu University hosted a virtual MOU signing ceremony between Chengdu University 
(CDU) and PSU Phuket. The ceremony was officially opened by introducing the representatives from both uni-
versities followed by welcoming speeches given by Prof. Wang Qingyuan, Ph.D., President of Chengdu University, 
and Assoc. Prof. Pun Thongchumnum, Ph.D., Vice President for PSU Phuket Campus. Around 10 representatives 
attended the signing ceremony including Prof. Peng Xiaolin, Vice President of CDU and the team from Chengdu 
University; Assoc. Prof. Prathana Kannaovakun, Ph.D., Vice President for Academic Affairs, PSU Phuket Campus; 
Prof. Parit Yinsen, Ph.D., Dean of Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences, PSU Pattani Campus. The virtual 
meeting was concluded with an MOU Signing Ceremony between the two universities.  The MOU focuses on 
promoting individual contacts among scholars, students, and personnel of both universities; promoting links in 
teaching, research, and cultural activities; providing opportunities for both staff and students exchanges; develop-
ing joint research, seminars, conferences, workshops; and to encourage any other activities. The virtual meeting 
was officially closed with a group photo-taking.



Dear PSU Phuket Community, 

Awesome news! The first issue of The Phuket Collegiate Magazine is now published 
online on PSU Phuket website here: https://www.phuket.psu.ac.th/en/magazine/  
or <<scan QR code >>.

Do you want to contribute to the magazine? We need you!️
Thank you for your support! 

The Phuket Collegiate Magazine Issue #1 is Published!

Great news! The deadline for submitting your article/art/photography has been extended. 
  
**Mark your calendar, the new deadline is March 1️5️.  
 
You still have time to contribute.
 
Thank you for your support! & we look forward to receiving your contributions.

Great news! IAC’s English oral presentation skills consultation is back!  
Last semester’s consultations were very productive and successful that the service is 
now back for the second semester by popular demand.  

Practice and improve your English oral presentation skills and receive constructive 
feedback. This consultation service is 1-on-1. 

When:  Wednesdays, February 17 - April 21, 2021 at 1:30-4:30 pm 
Where: IAC Office on the 2nd floor in Building 7  
*Walk-ins are not accepted. Please fill out this form in the QR code:  
to schedule an appointment for the consultation.
 
                           >>Scan QR code here to check the available dates and times here. 
 
                           NOTE: IAC does not offer writing, rewriting, editing, or proofreading 
services.

>>Do you enjoy making vlogs?  
Here’s a chance for you to submit your creative vlogs to 
win prizes!  

• Win a total prize money worth over 20,000 baht️
• Create your vlog clip showing your awesome time at 
PSU Phuket! 

You are all invited to submit the vlog with the theme 
“One Day in PSU Phuket” to win scholarship prizes 
worth over 20,000 baht. 
 
Deadline: 22 March 2021 
 
**************************************************

Magazine Issue #2: Call for Contributors

English Oral Presentation Skills Consultation for 
Semester 2/2020

VLOG: ONE DAY IN PSU PHUKET



Immigration Matters

Must be done 15 days BEFORE the 90 
day due date stamped in your passport.

IMPORTANT: Full-time International 
Staff and Students, please remember 
to check your passport to see when you 
must DO your 90 day report EITHER 
ONLINE (15 days before due date) or 
at the Immigration Office in Phuket 
Town.

90 DAY 

REPORT ONLINE! 

  NEW PSU Phuket Shuttle Bus Schedule & Extra Service from March 3, 2021 onwards  

Ongoing Events

 PSU Phuket’s International Alumni Needed! 

>>IAC is asking for your cooperation to share experience and life quotes 
after College.

Go to PSU Phuket English website, Alumni page: Scan here..! 

**The record of short video is also welcome & accepted to share.  
You can send via email to iacpsu@phuket.psu.ac.th or iacpsu@gmail.com

*Here is the link 
to share with us 
your experience 
& life quotes: 
Scan below! 


